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 7th July 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
St Mary & St Joseph’s Sports Day was a huge success and we hope that you 
enjoyed the races and family picnic lunch. The children had a great day taking 
part in lots of different activities. Thank you for coming along & supporting our 
sports day.  
 
On Monday 10th July Mrs Terrey our new Head teacher from September will be 
visiting the school. She will also be coming to the school on Friday 14th July 
during the “move up morning” and I am sure she will receive a warm welcome.  
 

   Dates for your diary 

Year 6 parents are invited to Year 6’s Got Talent 
2pm 

11.07.2023 

PTFA Summer Fete 3.20pm 14.07.2023 

Year 6 parents are invited to Year 6 Leavers 

Liturgy 9.15am 
20.07.2023 

Children finish for Summer holidays 3.15pm 21.07.2023 
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Summer Fete Price List 

 

Stalls - on the Field and in the Hall: 

 

All Games - Splat the Rat, Soak a Teacher, Cookie Monster etc, 
 1 token a go - tokens 50p each 

(tokens will be available to buy from the token/prize tent on the day) 
 

Bouncy Castle £2 per child for 5 minutes 

 

Grand Tombola £1 for 5 tickets 

 

Glitter Tattoos £3 each 

 

Preloved Uniform Donations please to our honesty box 

 

 

Refreshments: 

 

Tea, Coffee, Squash   Donations please 

 

Drink Cans     £1 

 

Hot Dogs     £1 

 

Ice lollies     50p 

 

Crisps     30p 

 

Cakes     £1 a plate 

 

 

 

 

 



St Mary & St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School Newsletter   

  

 

Maple class enjoyed their trip to Leeson house this week. The theme was “Bears.” 
They learnt about the four things bears need to survive.  

 
Plants 

 
Air 

 
Water  

 
Shelter  

 
They took part in team games, went on a nature walk spotting natural/man-made 
objects, took part in a nature scavenger hunt and finally, created their own smelly 

cocktails using plants from the garden kitchen 
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Sports day 2023 Thank you to Mr Kelly & our whole team for brilliant 

organisation and making it such a fun & exciting day for the children. Thank 
you also to the PTFA members who were selling ice lollies.  
All the support is very much appreciated. 
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This week’s comments are 

from Beech class  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes 

 

Executive Headteacher 

P Fearn 

Mrs Paula Fearn 

 I loved the relay 

races 

Dylan   This was the 

best sports 

day ever!  

 I received a 

positive 

attitude 

certificate  

Danielle  

Sports day was 

really good fun and I 

loved the running 

Toby 

 

It was amazing 

racing with my 

friends  

Nicolas  


